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I am OPPOSED to SB688.   

It is just another example of bureaucratic over-reach. More tax dollars going to 

unelected officials. Our rates will go up and service will go down. 

I encourage you to scrap this bill and put your efforts into election integrity and 

ending mail-in voting. 

Thanks, 

Jayne Simmons 


